
From: Iafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>  
Sent: June 10, 2020 7:32 PM 
To: Coles, Todd <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: [External] Re: Important - Vote - KIRBY ROAD EXTENSION BETWEEN 
BATHURST STREET AND DUFFERIN STREET CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL 
ASSESSMENT STUDY-COST REVIEW AND CAPITAL BUDGET AMENDMENT 

Mr. DeLuca has given permission to have his email be part of the public record for next 
week’s mtg. 

Thanks 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: JOHN DELUCA < > 
Date: June 10, 2020 at 6:23:08 PM EDT 
To: "Iafrate, Marilyn" <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>, "Council@vaughan.ca" 
<Council@vaughan.ca> 
Cc: "Bevilacqua, Maurizio" <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>, "Ferri, Mario" 
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>, "Rosati, Gino" <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>, "Jackson, 
Linda" <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>, "Carella, Tony" <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>, 
"DeFrancesca, Rosanna" <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>, "Racco, Sandra" 
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>, "Shefman, Alan" <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External] Re: Important - Vote - KIRBY ROAD EXTENSION BETWEEN 
BATHURST STREET AND DUFFERIN STREET CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL 
ASSESSMENT STUDY-COST REVIEW AND CAPITAL BUDGET AMENDMENT 

Dear Marilyn, 

I commend you, the mayor and Councillor Shefman for voting opposed to giving the 
Milani's an extra $825,000 for the Kirby EA. The majority of the community is appalled 
to hear of the following Councillor's who voted in favour setting another bad precedent: 
Carella, DeFrancesca, Ferri, Jackson, Yeung-Racco, and Rosati.  

Our tax money is foolishly being spent if these funds are to be given by Councillor's who 
do not take into consideration the wishes of the majority of tax payer's.  

Sincerely, 
E. De Luca
Maple ON L6A 2V6
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